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City of Sunderland ASC New Year Meet 2023 
 

A team of over 20 ECSA athletes made their way to Sunderland for the first Long Course 
competition of the 2022/2023 season. The competition ran from Friday 27th January 
through to Sunday 29th January. The aim and objective of the weekend was to get some 
Long Course racing in the bank and to stand us in good stead as we work towards the target 
meets of the training cycle. 
 

- Bea Jones 
- Millie Wells 
- Archie Neaves 
- Finley Stephenson 
- Oscar Dodds 
- Annie Hutchon 
- Eliza Mason 
- Emily Wynne 
- Eve Scales 
- Lucinda Norris 
- Maisie Beattie 
- Olivia Hunter 
- Payton Marski 
- Archie Dandy 
- Jack Burston 
- Jacob Lee 
- Jake Hutchinson 
- James Gannicott 
- Oliver Covill 
- Reuben Fox-Kirkham 
- Tyler Holland 
- Macy Walton 
- Jake Neaves 

 
Another positive competition for Ellesmere College Swimming Academy. A solid base to now 
work from as we strive towards our target meets over the coming months. A big well done 
to everyone who raced, your attitude, professionalism and team spirit was superb. 
 
Now we get back to training, continue to progress and develop as we move onwards 
through the training cycle. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Final Totals 
 
Gold - 12 
Silver - 13 
Bronze - 11 
Top 8 - 39 
 
#ItsNotMeItsWe 
 
 
 
ECSA Twitter 
ECSA Instagram 
ECSA Facebook 
 
https://bit.ly/EllesmereCollegeSwimmingAcademy 
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